
Dear council,

I’m writing to add my name to any existing list requesting for extended hours at the Mona Vale 
markets.

I have been attending these markets at the previous venue for many years. I have always 
preferred to attend at an early time 7-7:30am. Due to the fact that many family functions, 
children’s parties, sporting commitments etc are usually later in the day.

With the later starting time, I struggle to fit everything in and cannot always do my weekly shop 
here. 

Please consider extending the opening hours of the markets.

Kind regards,
Clare Luchetti
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